


 
 

 

WDS Spring Luncheon Meeting (cont’d) 
Saturday, February 23, 2013 

 
The WDS Spring Meeting and Luncheon will be held on Saturday, February 23, 2013 
Trinity United Methodist Church, located at 1205 Dolley Madison Blvd. Mclean, VA 

Lunch in Langley Hall 
 

The Board of the WDS will meet at 10am - all are welcome to attend. 
A Buffet Luncheon with all the trimmings at 12pm, Price: $20 per person. 

 
RSVP (form at end of newsletter) to Tricia Goins 11648 Leehigh Drive, Fairfax , VA 22030 

Deadline for Lunch Registration: February 15, 2013 
You may attend the meeting and program without eating lunch. RSVP if you plan to come but not eat. 

Lunch will be followed by short Business Meeting and Program 
Program 

“Winning Daffodils of 2012” A slide show followed by group discussion, led by WDS President, Tom Taylor  
 
Any questions about the luncheon, please contact Donna Clausen: 703 751 6042      dclausen49@yahoo.com 
_________________________________________________________________________________________  

Membership Dues  Tricia Goins, Membership Chair. 
      

If you haven’t renewed, it is TIME NOW!! You won’t want to miss out on the Spring Luncheon, the 2013 Late Show and 
the Bulb Order. We hope everyone will renew….and we love 3 year memberships!!    Dues are $15 for one year and $40 
for three years for both individuals and garden clubs. Households are $20 and $50. Youth only memberships are $5.00 per 
year. Please send your check made payable to “WDS” to our membership chairman, Tricia Goins 11648 LeeHigh Drive, 
Fairfax, VA 22030. A membership application form is on the last page of this newsletter (before WDS Calendar).  
 
If you don’t need to renew but need to update your address, phone or email, please fill out the form and mail the changes to 
Tricia at 11648 LeeHigh Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 
 

Those who need to Renew Now! 
Victoria Alexander   Meta P. Barton     Lina Burton Katherine Beale  John Beck, Jr.    Joan Bender   
Becky Bostick       Mary A Bourne   Leo Bradford   Suzanne Bresee   Mitch & Kate Carney   
Joanne Cherry    Linda W Cherry   Karen Cogar   Marie Coulter            Mary Semrad & Robert Darling  
Vicky & Larry Eicher                  Rebecca Brown & Richard Ezell   Cathy Felton   
Alice & Howard Foglesong     Kirby W. Fong  Nancy Fuchs    Martha Griner  Virginia Guild      
Mary Ann Henderson  Lynn Hoffmann   Kathryne Holdt  Betty & Ross Hotchkiss  Nancy Johnston   
Myra Karstadt    Mary E. Koonce   Steve Hampson & Harold Koopowitz   Sandra Lambiotte     
Susan Luken    Karen Magley    Michael Martin  Susan Masciarelli   Mary C McConnell    
Loyce McKenzie  Marjory Melnick   Julie Minch  Linda Newton and Family  Margaret Nichols   
Jill Nielsen  Faye Phillips    Diane & Budne Reinke  Lucy Rhame   Kay and Charles Ridinger III   
Michaela Robinson   John Schorn    Catherine Sharp   Lea Shuba    Amy Vanhoose Smith    
Dianne Spence    Caroline Stern    Mary Ann Streeter   Al & Joan Suwalsky    Judi & Tony Tonti   
Muriel Turner    Dianne Ward    Olivia Welbourn   Susan & Dan Willerth   Liz Williams   
Jim & Janet Wilson      Trudi Wolin 

          Garden Clubs that need to renew: 
Chartwell Garden Club  Claremont Garden Club  Dolley Madison Garden Club 
East Tennessee Daffodil Society     Francis Fauquier Garden Club 
Garden Club of Twenty      Haymarket Town & Country Garden Club 
Potomac Home & Garden Club     Shenandoah Garden Club 
 



 
 

 

Receive Your Newsletter Electronically 
If you don’t receive your newsletter electronically and would be willing to do so, please contact Tricia Goins at   
purplefan24@cox.net.  Electronic newsletters save on printing and mailing costs. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Annual WDS Daffodil Show will return in April 2014. 
            In the mean time, plan to participate in the                                                    

2013 WDS Late Show April 27, 2013 , Reston Virginia 
                                                                                                        Walker Nature Center 
Late Show Chair, Chriss Rainey, phone: 703 391-2073 or email: triller7@verizon.net 

Exhibitors will begin staging at 9 AM.  Lunch at 12 Noon followed by Judging.  
Show will open to the public at 1 PM and remain open until 5PM.  

The new location for the WDS Late Show is the Walker Nature Education Center, 
11450 Glade Drive, Reston, VA. The Walker Center provides a perfect place to explore and 
enjoy nature.  There is ample parking in this quiet setting among the trees and large windows 
will provide plenty of natural light and views of the neighboring woods.  This site will 
provide us with a new opportunity to share our flowers with others.  Flyers will be posted 
around town prior to the event to encourage visitors to attend the show. The WDS Late Show 
(originally called the Pie Eater’s Show) is a chance to show your late season blooms in an 
ADS approved show, with lots of opportunities to win ADS Ribbons. This show is informal 
and lots of fun.                             

All exhibitors are welcome.  And if you are an accredited judge, you WILL be given 
a judging assignment.  It is difficult for us to invite judges in advance, because it is 
impossible to judge the size of a show this late in the bloom season.  So just because you 
didn't get an invitation, don't let that stand in your way of planning to come, even if you don't have flowers.  We need you.  
Lunch will be provided at 12 Noon for all who exhibit, judge, clerk, and clean up followed by Judging. The show will be 
open to the public 1 pm to 5 pm followed by clean up. If you've never been to this show before, you've been missing out on 
a really fun daffodil day.  Mark you calendar and make this the year you join in the camaraderie and the last hoorah for 
daffodils in 2013.   
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 WDS Website 
What suggestions do you have for our website?  How can we best offer what will make people want to check out our site 
on a regular basis – a real ‘go-to’ site for information of all types: meetings, shows, daffodil culture updates or whatever?  
Please let our new Webmaster Phil Rappa (and the WDS Board) know.  I do not promise all suggestion will or can be used 
but at least it will give Phil your ideas and a direction for thought.  I invite Phil to ask us for information that he may want 
or need as well.    Phil Rappa:  rappa3@gmail.com    (703)960-7445  
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

There Are A Lot of Daffodil Shows Out There in 2013 – See Them All! 
(and plan to be at the 2014 WDS Show) 

WDS Daffodil Show Chairman – Glenna Graves 
 

With the holidays over we immediately begin to check our gardens and daffodil beds for the first signs of green 
tips and begin to dream of our season to come.  Warmer seasonal temperatures have already provided a few with early 
blooms and then we wonder just what the future season will have in store for us all. 

Due to unfortunate circumstances, our WDS early show has been cancelled.  There was double booking at 
Brookside Garden site for part of our show space which we were not aware of until the end of October.  By the time we 
contacted several alternate possible locations they were already booked for the 2013 season.  The ADS Daffodil 
Convention is being held in Columbus, Ohio the same weekend as our show was originally planned so I do encourage you 
to take advantage of a ‘free’ show date weekend, attend the convention, see many blooms from across the country you may 
not have seen before and also meet many of those daffodil enthusiasts we read about in our Journal and on Daffnet.  Take 
your blooms and perhaps you will be among the top winners of the convention show. 

We do live in a very special area – Mid Atlantic Region – for growing daffodils of all divisions.  We have a wide 
range of blooming season, and also have some TEN shows offered that are within our  travel distance starting with the 



 
 

 

Barco, North Carolina show on March 23, thru  April 27 for our Late WDS show in Reston, VA. (see more details after 
this article). If you remember last year the season was early and several of our WDS members loaded their cars with 
blooms and attended the Barco, NC show.  This turned out to be a very timely show as many gardens were almost 
‘bloomed out’ by the time the ADS convention was held in MD - which would have normally been our main blooming 
season.  Clay Higgins has extended an invitation to ALL growers to ‘come on down’ and start your show season with the 
Barco, NC  show.  

We will have the regular WDS show next year  in April 2014.  Application for show date has been entered for 
Brookside Garden as we do find this is a beautiful location as well as having a great traffic flow for those interested in 
gardening and flowers.  Other locations are also considered.  All recommendations are welcome.. 

I thank all those members who had volunteered to help with our show this year and I look forward to your 
participation next year.  I am including dates and places for Daffodil Shows for 2013 so you can begin to make your plans 
for this current show season.  Do try to attend some of these shows as we all need to support each other. 

“Local” Daffodil Shows – for more shows go to:  daffodiluse.org 
March 23, Barco, North Carolina – see articles above and below 
The Northeastern North Carolina Daffodil Society Show at the North Carolina Agriculture Cooperative Extension Facility, 120 Community Way (at 
US Rt 158 & Avion Pkwy), Barco, NC;  Contact: Clay Higgins (252) 491-9268 or (252) 207-7992 

March 27-28, Gloucester, Virginia - Garden Club of Virginia State Daffodil Show 
Garden Club of Virginia, sponsored by the Garden Club of Gloucester Annual Daffodil Show at Ware Academy, 7936 John Clayton Memorial Hwy, 
(Rt. 14), Gloucester, VA  Contacts: Petie Matheson, (804) 693-4813 or Betty Barr Ould, (804) 693-3773  

April 6, Cranberry Township, Pennsylvania 
Daffodil & Hosta Society of Western Pennsylvania, Soergel's Orchard & Gardens, 2573 Brandt School Road, Wexford, PA 15090 
Contact: Stephen Plato, 412 478-7865  

April 6, Princess Anne, Maryland 
Somerset County Garden Club Daffodil Show at St. Andrew's Parish Hall, 30513 Washington Street, Princess Anne, MD 21853. 

Contact: Kathy Green, (410) 651-0556 

April 6-7, Richmond, Virginia - Middle Atlantic Regional Show  
Virginia Daffodil Society at Lewis Ginter Botanical Garden, Educational Building, 1800 Lakeside Avenue, Richmond, 
VA  23228-4700     Contact: Mary Koonce 304 725-5609 

April 9, Upperville, Virginia 
Upperville Garden Club Daffodil Show at Buchanan Hall, 8649 John S. Mosby Highway, Upperville, VA. 
Contact: Patricia McCann, (540) 687-5229 

April 9-10, Severna Park, Maryland 
 Dist. II, Federated Garden Clubs of Maryland, Our Shepherd Lutheran Church, 400 Benfield Road, Severna Park, MD        
21146   Contact: Marie Coulter, (410) 647-8971 

April 12-13, Columbus, Ohio - ADS National Show 
Central Ohio Daffodil Society Show at Crown Plaza Hotel, 6500 Doubletree Drive, Columbus OH.\Contacts: Betty Kealiher, (740) 745-3424 and 
Lynn Ladd 

April 16-17, Towson, Maryland  
Maryland Daffodil Society at The Shops at Kenilworth, 800 Kenilworth Drive,Towson, MD 21204. Contacts: Jane Lynn (410) 252-2575 and Pat 
Parker, (410) 329-6513 

April 20-21, Chambersburg, Pennsylvania 
Chambersburg Garden Club and Tuscarora Daffodil Group Show at First Lutheran Church, 43 West Washington Street, Chambersburg, PA  17201  
Contacts: Richard Ezell, (717) 334-2304 and Mitch Carney (301) 432-4728  

April 20-21, Devon, Pennsylvania - Northeast Regional Show 
Delaware Valley Daffodil Society at Jenkins Arboretum & Gardens, 631 Berwyn-Baptist Road, Devon, PA 19333. 
Contact: Jocelyn Thayer, (610) 399-0903 
 
April 27 Reston, Virginia – WDS Late Show 
Washington Daffodil Society Late Show, at the Walker Nature Center, 11450 Glade Drive, Reston, VA 20191 
Contact: Chriss Rainey, ( 703) 391-2073. 

April 27-28, Washington, Pennsylvania 
Western Pennsylvania Daffodil Growers South at Joe Hamm's Barn, 99 Maple Road, Buffalo Village, Washington, PA 15301  
Contact: Joe Hamm, (724) 345-3762 

 

http://currituck.ces.ncsu.edu/
mailto:clayhiggins@centurylink.net
http://gloucesterdaffodils.blogspot.com/
http://gloucesterdaffodils.blogspot.com/
http://www.wareacademy.org/
mailto:rabbithill@cox.net
https://www.facebook.com/DHSWP
http://soergels.com/
mailto:sjplato46@gmail.com
http://www.somersetpagardenclub.org/index.html
http://saintandrewsomersetparish.org/
mailto:Billscat1111@aol.com
http://www.lewisginter.org/
mailto:marykoonce@frontiernet.net
http://www.visitloudoun.org/Events/48th-Annual-Upperville-Garden-Club-Daffodil-Show-and-Tea
http://www.buchananhall.com/
mailto:patilu222@aol.com
http://www.fgcofmd.org/
http://www.ourshepherd.com/
mailto:Frankandmarie@verizon.net
http://daffodilusa.org/2013NationalShow/index.html
http://www.ichotelsgroup.com/crowneplaza/hotels/us/en/columbus/cmhda/hoteldetail
mailto:bkealiher@windstream.net
mailto:lladd1701@Bellsouth.net
http://marylanddaffodil.org/
http://www.theshopsatkenilworth.com/
mailto:jrl0408@gmail.com
mailto:patpparker@aol.com
mailto:patpparker@aol.com
http://www.felcc.org/
mailto:brownezell@earthlink.net
mailto:mca1062357@aol.com
http://www.jenkinsarboretum.org/
mailto:j.thayer179@verizon.net
http://washingtondaffodilsociety.org/
https://www.reston.org/ParksRecreationEvents/Nature/WalkerNatureEducationCenter/GeneralInformation/Default.aspx?qenc=HzT9ACzZbNs%3D&fqenc=VPAItzaY9s8vSsTO%2Fr3Xcw%3D%3D
mailto:triller7@verizon.net
mailto:joehamm1@juno.com


 
 

 

The Northeast North Carolina Daffodil Show 
March 23, 2013 at Barco, NC 

The Northeast North Carolina Daffodil Show will be held on Saturday March 23, 2013 at the North Carolina 
Cooperative Extension, Currituck County Center, 120 Community Way, Barco, NC.  Exhibit entry will be from 4:00pm 
until 7:00pm Friday March 22, 2013, and from 7:00am until 9:30am on Saturday, March 23 at the Currituck County Center 
auditorium.  Please contact Clay Higgins, (252) 491-9268 clayhiggins@centurylink.net for information, directions and a 
show schedule.   ADS Judging School III, will be held on Friday March 22, 2013 at the North Carolina Cooperative 
Extension, Currituck County Center, 120 Community Way, Barco, NC.  The entire Judging School III will be completed 
on that one day, Friday, March 22.  Please contact Clay Higgins, (252) 491-9268 clayhiggins@centurylink.net for more 
information. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Keeping Your Blooms for the Late Show 
 With a little planning, you can refrigerate your blooms for up to 10 days to keep them fresh for the Late Show. After 
cutting the bloom, groom it as you would for show, place in a container with water and put in the refrigerator.  If your 
fridge is self-defrosting, you will need to spray the bloom with water daily to keep it from drying out.  If you have an older 
non-frost free fridge, you won’t need to spray the blooms since the moisture will not be evaporated. Contact the editor if 
you have questions. wbill@bellatlantic.net 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Daffodils In Winter 
If you are like many of us, there is always too much to do and we sometimes find ourselves planting our daffodil bulbs in 
winter like Robert Darling on the last page of this newsletter.  Mary Semrad took this picture in late December 2012.  I 
even planted bulbs in mid January.  Remember the bulbs will not keep until the next fall.  Planting late in winter is better 
than not planting at all. The first year the growth might be a little puny, but the bulb is still alive and will get better in 
future.  So get out there a plant! 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

US National Arboretum Daffodil Collection -- November 2012 
By Robert Darling 

Cool weather brought gorgeous color to the plantings at the National Arboretum last week setting ablaze beautiful 
fall trees and shrubs illuminated with backlit glowing tones.  A further advantage was taking time to visit Lynn Batsdorf, 
curator of the Daffodil Collection, gain an update of progress in the Collection and assess how our National Arboretum 
changed from the crisis mode of two years ago. Not only a glorious afternoon — it presented a positive outlook for the 
future. 

An energized Lynn beamed as he showed off his carefully stacked trays of cultivars awaiting planting this week 
with gardeners already assigned to work with him.  He was most pleased with many notes of thanks received from 
Regional ADS Representatives and from Caroline Thompson, now developing the Backhouse Heritage Museum 
Collection, all thanking him for sending spare bulbs. Lynn carefully documented the cultivars sent to the various ADS 
Regions and is delighted that these cultivars now grow again in a variety of ADS Zones and at the Backhouse Museum in 
Great Britain.   

We went into the bowels of Head House #1 to see the carefully stored bulbs.  You may remember the first series of 
daffodil bulbs dug since the Collection was moved from Fern Valley in ± 2000 were lost two years ago in this same 
place—then rediscovered and fortunately replanted.  The Collection was threatened at the time by a series of unfortunate 
Management mis-steps.   Now, under the new leadership of Dr. Colien Hefferan, how comforting to hear from Lynn that 
her positive leadership greatly changed the tone and atmosphere for all who work there.  Renewed efforts restore the 
USNA in the gardening public’s mind and in fact, as an important responsible place of horticultural leadership. Certainly, 
this showed in Lynn’s excitement digging, sorting, organizing and distributing unique Daffodil Cultivars. What a very 
positive visit on a beautiful fall day.   
Next steps for continuing to build the USNA National Daffodil Collection into a superior 
display garden involve: 

• continuing analysis of the existing cultivars,  
• improving and updating the public labels,   
• distributing extra bulbs to spread and save Germplasm,   
• continuing lifting and replanting,  

mailto:wbill@bellatlantic.net


 
 

 

• continuing to upgrade the ADS Wister Collection begun there by the Washington Daffodil 
Society,   

• develop a means to add updated cultivars to the display.   
This last item requires more thought and the inclusion of a funding means to develop a complete modern collection.  Goals 
for the administration and maintenance of the collection are met in the short term.  Continued interest and review need 
address establishing a recognized process for continual upgrading of the collection as an important horticultural resource in 
the United States. My hope would accomplish this by the World Convention in 2016.  

WDS Members we solicit your help to review the USNA Daffodil Collection next spring. We need folks to 
plan an outing to the Arboretum and view the daffodils noting the bloom, how you'd assess them, the health of the 
clump etc. It would also be of interest to know which missing cultivars you want to see. We're continually trying to 
give information and guidance to the USNA to improve the planting.(contact: Robert Darling at darling@aol.com) 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

2012 WDS Fall Meeting Minutes 
President Glenna Graves called the Fall meeting of the Washington Daffodil Society to order at 10:20 am on October 20, 2012 at 
Langley Hall of Trinity United Methodist Church in Mclean VA. 
Glenna thanked Tom Taylor, Mary Anne Barton, Babs McClendon, Suzi Worsham,Ruth Ann McGrail, Susan Kroner and Mary 
Swegler for volunteering at Merrifield Garden Centers, some more than once, to fulfill our commitment for use of a storage unit for our 
properties. 
The minutes of the June16, 2012 Summer meeting were accepted as published. 
Treasurer's Report-Tricia Goins reported that CD account contained $10,018.00 , Checking account $17,133.16. Total assets 
$27,151.16. 
Bulb Order- Glenna reported that there were 98 orders this year, down from 2011. She thanked Bob Huseman,Amelia Abrams, Martha 
Best for assisting her labeling bulbs for the order. Mary Koonce was thanked for her hard work in putting together the bulb order. 
Membership- Kathy Welsh, longtime membership chairman, has resigned. Tricia Goins will take over receiving dues and new 
memberships. No new directory will be printed at this time.  
Locations and various suggestions were discussed for the Spring WDS meeting tentatively scheduled for February 23, 2013 with March 
2, 2013 as snow date. It was voted that we return to Trinity United Methodist Church and have a similar lunch menu as 2012. Donna 
Clausen will co-ordinate this event. 
WDS 2013 Show- Glenna reports that Tom Taylor, Steve Morrison and Robert Darling will set up the photography exhibit at the show.  
Glenna has purchased some plastic crates to replace some of the aging containers for WDS show properties.  
No new artistic design chairmen have been found for the 2013 WDS Daffodil Show as yet. Various points of view were discussed. May 
need to postpone this section for one year. Mary Anne Barton made several suggestions, and reminded the Board that Artistic judges 
depended on our show as one of the venues to renew their judging credentials. It was remarked by several persons that the artistic 
arrangements were one of the big draws for the public to come view our show.  
Glenna reminded us that there are many shows in which to exhibit in the Washington Baltimore area. ADS Show is the same weekend 
as the WDS Show in Columbus Ohio and many of our members will be attending that show. Some board members were concerned our 
exhibit numbers may be down because of the conflict. The WDS Late Show is April 27, 2013. 
Glenna stated that the Waltrous Bowl, presented to the WDS by Katherine Beal ,should be placed in a plexi- glass container for safety 
when exhibited at our shows. She will look into this. 
Holly Ruffin suggested that the WDS needs new signs and section numbers for the Daffodil Show exhibit..The Board asked her to 
develop a new design. Also Martha Best, Amelia Abrams and Susan Kroner will look into new way to display exhibitor numbers so 
that recorders will have an easier time recording the results at the end of the judging. 
Newsletter- Mary Anne Barton, editor, states she still mails 73 newsletters. She thanked all members who are willing to receive theirs 
via e-mail. Mary Anne, Tom Taylor and Tricia Goins will review labels,membership issues, 
and newsletter mailings.  
Nominating Committee- Glenna announced the slate of officers and board members in the absence of chairman Lucy Rhame. 
President: Tom Taylor -term to expire at the end 2013 
Vice President : Donna Clausen- term to expire at the end 2013 
Directors: 
Holly Ruffin- 1st term to expire end 2015 
Linda Smith- 1st term to expire end 2015 
Lea Shuba- 1st term to expire end of 2015 
Suzi Worsham_1st term to expire end of 2015  
Slate elected unanimously by membership to serve appointed terms .  
Website- additions welcome-please contact Phil Rippa or Tom Taylor. 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:10. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Donna Clausen, acting secretary 



 
 

 

Registration for WDS Spring Lunch Information – February 23, 2013 
Trinity United Methodist Church, located at 1205 Dolley Madison Blvd. Mclean, VA 

Lunch in Langley Hall 
WDS Board Meeting 10 a.m.   Buffet Lunch will begin at 12:00 p.m. 

Followed by a short Business Meeting and Program:  
“Winning Blooms of 2012” – slides and group discussion led by Tom Taylor 

The cost of the Buffet Luncheon is $20 per person 
REMEMBER: You may come to the meeting and program without the lunch.   
    Please RSVP so we will have enough chairs. 
 
For more information: Donna Clausen: 703 751 6042      dclausen49@yahoo.com 
 
Send RSVP and check to: Tricia Goins 11648 LeeHigh Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 
 
CUT HERE - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
WDS Spring Lunch Reservation Form, 
Mail to: Tricia Goins 11648 LeeHigh Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 
 
Make check payable to: “WDS”            Registration Deadline: February 15, 2013 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone contact:__________________________________________________email:_____________________ 
 
LUNCH Check:  $20.00  x ______  = $______________ 
 
NO Lunch, attend meeting/program only: _________________ 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name : _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
   
CUT HERE  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

WDS MEMBERSHIP - Membership Year January 1 - December 31 
Please Circle:  NEW   RENEWAL   UPDATE CHANGES ONLY 
 
Name (s)__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Address:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone No.  (home)__________________ cell/work__________________ email:________________________ 
I am willing to receive my newsletter by email:  Yes_____    No ______ 
 

1 yr individual ($15.00) ______  3 yr individual ($40.00) _______ 
1 yr club ($15.00)   ______   3 yr club ($40.00)         _______   
1 yr household ($20.00) ______  3 yr household ($50.00) _______ 
1 yr youth only (under 18) ($5.00) ______ 

 
Make check payable to “WDS” 

  Please mail to: Tricia Goins 11648 LeeHigh Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030 
 

mailto:dclausen49@yahoo.com


 
 

 

WDS Calendar -- check these websites for more information!  
American Daffodil Society website:    www.daffodilusa.org       www. Daffseek.org 
Washington Daffodil Society website:  www.washingtondaffodilsociety.org  
 
2013  
February 23  WDS Spring Luncheon and Meeting 
April 12-13  Columbus, Ohio, ADS National Show & Convention 
April 27  WDS Late Show, Reston, VA 
June TBD  WDS Summer Picnic,  
October TBD  WDS Annual Meeting, Bulb Exchange and Bulb Pickup 
2014 
April TBD  WDS Daffodil Show                             
 
                                                             

                                     
                                                               
                                                                              “Still Planting” 
 
 Washington Daffodil Society     

3707 Burrows Avenue 
Fairfax, VA 22030 
 
                        
  
 
 
 
 
 
Spring Luncheon & Meeting February 23, 2013 
WDS Late Show April 27, 2013 

http://www.daffodilusa.org/

